
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE 

KOHIMA: NAGALAND 

NO.KCK/NOTICE/2010/                  Dated: Kohima, the 20th Dec, 2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

 It is hereby notified to all concerned that classes shall remain suspended 

from 02/01/2024 to 20/01/2024 on account of Winter Break. Admissions to 2nd, 

4th & 6th Semesters shall be done on 22nd, 23rd & 24th January 2024 respectively. 

Last date of admission shall be 25th January 2024 for all the semesters. Normal 

classes shall start from 29th January 2024. 

 However, the college office shall remain open on all working days. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  (DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU) 

                                                                                                 Principal  

                                                                               Kohima College, Kohima 
 


